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Dear Lambrick Park Families, 

LAMBRICK PARK SECONDARY SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 

MONDAY    December 12     
TUESDAY    December 13      
WEDNESDAY  December 14    WINTER CONCERT 7:00 pm in the Gym 
THURSDAY    December 15    GRADE 9 IMMUNIZATION-for those that missed December 8 
          GRAD2023 Winter Formal @the Beachhouse  
FRIDAY    December 16    WINTER FESTIVE DAY   

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

If you are not following our Lambrick Park Instagram, please know it is a great way to see so many of the  
Lambrick Park Instagram 

 
Also, don’t forget that you can check out our daily announcements on our website  for information as well.  
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
One week left until Winter break!  Next week will be another busy one! 
 
GRAD2023 photos - Next week in Annex 41 - Grad Photos are happening (booking/schedule all online).  
If you have any further questions regarding booking an appointment or what to expect, please 
contact:  qvarea@lifetouch.com 
 
 

 
PURDY’S ORDERS are ready for pick up on MONDAY DECEMBER 12 in the LP office.  
 

 
Tuesday 7:00pm is our Home Opener for the Senior Boys Basketball team 
 
Wednesday at 7:00pm is our Annual Winter Concert 
 
Thursday is the Grad Winter Formal At the Beach House Restaurant at 6:00pm  
 
Friday is Winter Festive Day: Students arrive at 9:30 and go to their A block class for breakfast and some 
leadership class planned activities  
 

 
LOCKER CLEAN OUT: Please remind you student to clean out their locker prior to the break.  
 
LOST & FOUND:  Now is also a good time to check the lost and found and claim any items that belong to you. 
 

 
 

http://www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/
https://www.instagram.com/lambrickpark/
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://schedule.prestigeportraits.ca/schedule/home.html
mailto:qvarea@lifetouch.com


 
LAMBRICK PARK TOONIE’s FOR TUMMIES! 
 

Lambrick Park’s first annual TOONIE’s FOR TUMMIES Drive was a great success!   Thank you to all 
participants!  
 

 
CAREERS COURSEWORK: 
 
Please remind your student about their Careers class if they are in grades 10/11 or 12. All the work is  
online and many of the assignments can be completed quickly with some focused effort. 
 
TECHNOLOGY 
 
Many of our students are struggling to focus during class because of their phones. Please help us by not 
texting or messaging your student during class time.  

LAMPAC  

Next LAMPAC meeting scheduled for January 10th in the LP library 

WALKERS AND BIKERS 
 
With the time change and low light in the mornings and early afternoons, please remind your students to be 
safe when walking or biking to school. Dark and dreary days make it hard for drivers to see pedestrians and 
bikers, so put on some bright clothing, get your reflectors and bike lights out, and be safe. 
 

 

IMMUNIZATION  

GRADE 9 IMMUNIZATION clinic is returning on DECEMBER 15th for those that missed their immunization 
on DECEMBER 8th. 

 

DRAMA & CONCERT NEWS: 
 
LP WINTER CONCERT is on December 14th at 7:00pm in the GYM  

 

 
CAREER CENTRE:   
 
LAMBRICK PARK CAREER CENTRE WEBSITE 
 

 
SPORTS INFO: 
 
Athletic Director:  Mr. Gary Baker gbaker@sd61.bc.ca 
 
 

 
 
 

https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/
mailto:gbaker@sd61.bc.ca


GRAD 2023 NEWS: 
 
GRAD2023 Photos from PRESTIGE will take place the week of December 12 to 16 
 
https://schedule.prestigeportraits.ca/schedule/home.html  
 
If you have any further questions regarding booking an appointment or what to expect, 
please contact us:  qvarea@lifetouch.com 
 

 
 
GRAD2023 WINTER FORMAL: 
 
GRAD2023 WINTER FORMAL tickets ($75.00) are still available through school cash online for the Grad 
Winter Formal on December 15th from 6:00 to 10:00 at The Beach House. The price includes dinner/gratuity 
and the cost of the DJ for the dance. 
 
SHOP LAMBRICK: 
 

 

mailto:qvarea@lifetouch.com
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/

